From: Harpenau-Parks, Gregg

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 6:13 AM
To: Mateos, Joe

Cc:

Subject: 5 Star Reviews

Good Morning Joe,

You were the recipient of 2 more 5-star reviews from our customers.

Brianna Kappner
1 review + 0 photos
6 days ago

Called in and was answered promptly and kindly, had a employee come out promptly as well
named Joe Mateos who was beyond helpful with troubleshooting our issue and gave the
best customer service!

; :‘ff? Sweetwater Authority
%'—gﬂ Owner

8. Paty "Blue” Ruesga
"SEF’ 7 reviews - 0 photos

20 hours ago

Jose Mateos gave us an exceptional service
Thank you for representing the Authority in a positive light with our customers. Your hard work and dedication is
appreciated.

Thank you
Gregg



